
 

 

COVID-19 REVISED PROCEDURES 

The safety and well-being of our guests and employees is our #1 priority. 

As such, we are following government guidelines and taking additional measures to keep you safe. 

Stringent protocols have been implemented in our restaurant outlined below: 

 Our kitchen and bar will continue to operate with the highest safety standards and will follow all 

government health and food safety guidelines to ensure a safe and seamless experience for our 

guests. 

 Tables are sanitized before and after each guest. High contact touch points and washrooms are 

sanitized frequently, and diligently, throughout the day. 

 Our Team is washing their hands between all contact and there is hand sanitizer available 

throughout the restaurant for your use. 

 All tables are separated in compliance with provincial health & safety guidelines and we are 

operating at a reduced capacity. Please respect social distancing by staying 6ft away from other 

guests. 

 All dine-in guests will be offered hand sanitizer prior to entering.  

 Hand sanitizer stations are available throughout the restaurant for guest use. 

 All guests must wait in the front foyer for a staff member to show them to their table. 

 All guest table surfaces will be disinfected thoroughly between use. 

 Stringent hygiene protocol training has been implemented for all employees.  

 Cash transactions are discouraged, but will be accepted. 

 All guests are asked to maintain a physical distance of 6 feet between them and other 

restaurant guests, unless you are in the same party 

 Groups will be seated six feet apart with a maximum of 6 people per table. 

 The Menu is available on our website, or you are welcome to use the menu provided. Menu’s 

will be sanitized after every use.  

 A maximum of 50% occupancy will be followed. We have seating for 32 guests inside the 

clubhouse, and 60 guests on the patio. 

 There is currently no seating at the bar. 

Any guest exhibiting COVID-19 related symptoms will be asked to return when they are well. 

Thank you for your support and trust in us. 

 

 

 


